
Product Discontinuation Notice

	

The JENSEN® MRH211W/B/S  stereo housing has been discontinued.   
This will be effective  approximately June 2016 or until stock is gone. 

If you have any questions regarding this product change please contact your ASA sales representative 
or ASA Customer Service at 574-264-3135 or 800-688-3135.

Notification Date:  2/23/16
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